
 

AUGUST 30, 2023 

TO:  RIVIERA OWNERS  
 
FROM:  KAREN MARSZALEC, SECRETARY BOD          

RIVIERA HURRICANE RECOVERY BULLETIN #50 
 
 
The Riviera Club Stays Strong and Survives Idalia!  Water Reached No Farther 
Than Road Path Behind The Building. 
 
Claremont Has Done An Exterior Check Of The Building.  Boarding Held Up To 
The Storm, and No Storm Surge Made It To The Building!  See Beach Photo 
Below From Our Building.   Claremont Will Return To Work Tomorrow AM And 
Check For Any Roof Or Interior Damage.   
 
 
Want To Watch The Storm?  Diamond Head Live Beach Cam 
https://www.diamondheadfl.com/fort-myers/beach-cam 
 
Please Check Out The FMB Gov’t Website For On-going Updates: 
https://www.fortmyersbeachfl.gov/1096/Public-Information 
 
Also, Check Out Beach Talk Radio on Facebook Or Their Twice A Week Newsletter 
at https://beachtalkradionews.com/newsletter/ 
 
Your Riviera BOD’s Appreciate Your Comments and Suggestions! 
 
CORRECTION!  Mark Your Calendar - Next Board Meeting September 26, 2023 
11:00 AM EST Owner Invite To Follow   
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   Photo From Riviera Garage Towards Beach 


